
Friday 7th July 2023

Newsletter

It has been another very busy week in school. The children have been given the opportunity to

play games of tennis at lunchtime to celebrate Wimbledon starting.

Thank you to the parents and families who have been encouraging their children to not arrive

on our Academy premises before 8:40am. Please could you continue to discourage your

child/children from coming to school so early as the playground is unsupervised before

8:40am.

Polite reminder: children must not be riding their bikes or scooters on the playground at any

time.

(Details of our Summer Holiday Camp you will find at the end of this newsletter.)

I have also included in this newsletter details regarding buying new uniforms for September.

If anybody has any “good as new” uniforms that their child has grown out of we would

welcome any donations to give to our families.

There will be a high expectation that all children will be wearing the appropriate uniform in

September including a tie and black school shoes. If you have any worries regarding sourcing

these items please come and see a member of staff before September.

I hope you have a lovely weekend,

Take care,

Mrs Dean

W/C 26.6.23

Opal Class Won best attendance for this week.

It is really important that all children are given the equal chance
to learn by being in school on time and every day.

Opal 97.33%

Pearl 86%

Emerald 90%

Topaz 91.67%

Sapphire 84.71%

Amethyst 93.13%



This week we celebrated Tessa and Olivia’s

Birthdays in school.

Rocky, Esmae, Tessa, Noah, Jake, George and

John

House Points

Well done to St. Andrew’s for earning the most

house points this week.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Courage

Moses: The courage to face the past

According to this Bible verse, Moses gained courage because God promised that

he would be with him through this journey. In turn, Moses' bravery inspired the

Jews to follow his lead through the parting of the Red Sea to escape the

Egyptians.

Can you draw or write illustrating Moses’ courage?

Date Event

Thursday 13th July 2023 Year 6 Production 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Reception Graduation 2022/23

3:30pm

Wednesday 19th July 2023 1:30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Service

Thursday 20th July 2023 End of Year Disco

Infants 4:00pm-5:00pm

Juniors 5:30pm-6:30pm

Friday 21st July 2023 School Closes for Summer 1:30pm






